## **Pre-Primary**



**Teachers:** Mrs Matthews and Mrs Cherrie

## **Welcome to Pre-Primary!**

The Pre-Primary's are ready to start their learning journey at the 'big school'. We have settled in well and are getting use to our new cohort, teachers and routines. Our motto this year is 'Play Nice, Work Hard, Stay Kind.' We have designed our cohort's rules around this motto.

We have an open classroom design, where we come together for our morning meeting before splitting off into our Literacy/ Mathematics/DOTT groups. At the end of the day we meet back together to discuss any exciting events that have happened throughout the day.



We are learning the 44 phonemes of the Literacy Soundwaves Program, which supports our reading and writing. We practice reading and writing our sounds every day and are learning how to form our letters correctly. We are making wonderful progress.

In Mathematics we use lots of hands on learning experiences to enhance our learning from the Stepping Stones program. We use concrete materials to engage and support students learning. We also focus on our fine motor skills to strengthen our fingers and hands by cutting, threading, manipulating playdough and using tweezers.



In HASS we are learning about families, sharing information about ourselves and who is in our family. In Science we are looking at Biological Science and what is a non-living and living thing, we have planted beans and have enjoyed watching them grow.

At Two Rocks Primary School there are lots of events to look forward to throughout the year, including our sports carnival, book week parade, swimming

lessons and the Christmas concert!

Pre-Primary are looking forward to a fantastic year full of learning and fun.

